

## O. BOX 2659 -:- SOUTHERN NATIONAL BUILDING

Little Rock, Arkansas

January 4, 1952

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 434 North Maple Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Maguire:

We appreciate your report of reception of KVLC, and hereby acknowledge that your letter checks with our log, and we are happy to give you this verification.

You may be interested to know that our regular monthly frequency checks are held on the first day of each month between 1:10 and 1:25 A.M., C.S.T.

Best wishes for continued good DXing.

Very truly yours,

RADIO STATION KVLC

Dale Mahurin Chief Engineer

DM:ES